
Letters from Industry 

 
C2016-0197 Att 3  Page 1 of 4 
ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

From: Beverly Jarvis [mailto:beverly.jarvis@chba-udicalgaryregion.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 5:31 PM 
To: Dalgleish, Stuart 
Cc: Dietrich, Kathy; Tita, Matthias; De Jong, Cliff; MacInnis, Brandy; Chase, Jeff; 
Rmorden@bentallkennedy.com; chris@quantumplace.ca 
Subject: Development in Proximity to Rail 
 
Good afternoon.  Further to our letter dated March 1, 2016, which we understand will be 
shared with Council in the Agenda package for the Strategic Session on March 21st, we 
would like to offer the following update to the said correspondence for consideration at 
Council. 
 
Thank you, GM Dalgleish, for directing coordination of the meeting yesterday (March 
16th) with Administration and a few representatives of Industry and Industry 
organizations.  The meeting was a valuable exchange of information.  While the Industry 
expressed concern about the past engagement, which to date has been perceived 
largely as an ‘inform’ level notwithstanding the significant negative impact of outcomes 
on Industry and the City of Calgary itself, we are encouraged that the City is revisiting 
certain aspects of the interim policy approach, such as sensitive uses, identified by 
Industry, at a minimum, as needing further consideration and refinement, and we are 
encouraged that the City is finding more prudent and strategic solutions associated with 
existing tenancies/uses.  We are hopeful this indicates the City will continue to work with 
the Industry in achieving a made-in-Calgary solution moving forward. 
 
In finding the made-in-Calgary solution, a reasonable level of urgency should apply as 
the implications of timing for the interim policy approach, being discussed as 
approximately one (1) year to finalize and implement a better more fulsome approach, is 
a very long time to have real estate assets essentially frozen or sterilized waiting for the 
ultimate picture to emerge, particularly in an uncertain economy. 
 
We consider active and meaningful engagement with Industry critical to be certain that 
the City is largely focused on solutions ensuring the privately-owned third party (CP/CN 
Rail) whose operations are creating the risk, is appropriately liable for mitigating that risk, 
and the responsibility is not transferred to a more accessible or convenient recipient, 
being adjacent landowners within the Municipality’s jurisdiction.  
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In our meeting yesterday, we also identified opportunities to improve key messaging and 
outreach with each other and our stakeholders/members.
City now looking to advance a more collaborative engagement and the inclusion of the 
Industry as part of the solution, we will have positive future updates and communication 
regarding the made-in-Calgary solutions that work for landowners and the City of
Calgary.  
 
Respectfully, 
On behalf of 
Chris Ollenberger, President, NAIOP Calgary
Beverly J Jarvis, Director, CHBA
 
c.c. Kathy Dietrich, Director;

of Calgary 
 Cliff DeJong, Brandy McInnis, Planning & Development, City of Calgary
 Jeffery Chase, Office of the Mayor, City of Calgary
 Richard Morden, Treasurer, BOMA Calgary
 Donna Moore, CEO, CHBA
 Guy Huntingford, CEO, CHBA
 
Forwarded by: 
CHBA - UDI Calgary Region Association
South Location:  
Macleod Place II  
Suite 206, 5940 Macleod Trail SW
Calgary, AB T2H 2G4 
Direct: (403) 668-5228 
Cell: (403) 477-7900 
www.chbacalgary.com   www.udicalgary.com
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